
From:
To: Planning
Subject: 06/2016/0038/ house. 6 b Hill Rise Cuffley Retension of detached garage
Date: 09 February 2016 07:38:25

Thank you for the notification on the above application

I am the owner of 7 orchard close  and wish to object for the following reasons

The garage which has been erected is only 8 meters from the rear elevation of my building and because of the
 difference in levels between the two sites when viewed from my garden it gives the appearance of a two storey
 dwelling and it is exteamly overbearing and intrusive

I would be grateful if you could contact me to arrange access to my garden to assess my concerns when the site
 visit is carried out before determining this application

Regards

Joe Ricotta
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